
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

This week we started off with story time. During 
story we listened to the story 'Rosie's Walk'. 
Following on from carpet time discussion we 

developed our positional language and challenged 
each other to place Rosie in different positions on the 
farm. We also thought of a new hazard for the fox! 

During outdoor play we wanted to become Rosie 
and walk around our own obstacle course. Following 
instructions, we moved in different ways just like her. 

 

We loved caring for our chicks and we were sad to 
see them go. However we knew their Mummy was 
waiting for them to return to the farm. If you are 
thinking of a family day out you can find them at 
Acorn Farm in Kirkby.  
 
A big thank you to Mrs Davies who organised an ice 
cream van visit to school. We were treated to a 
delicious ice cream.  

 

Story of the Week 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

The wheels on the bus go round and 
round 

Round and round, round and round 
The wheels on the bus go round and 

round 
All day long 

The wipers on the bus go swish, 
swish, swish 
The horn on the bus goes beep, beep, 
beep 
The babies on the bus go wah, wah, 
wah 
The people on the bus go chatter, 
chatter, chatter 

 

Magical Moments 
If you would like to share your child’s learning and achievement’s at home with us, you can do this by uploading photographs or 

video recordings to Seesaw. Thank you! 

We hope you have a great half term 
Please carry on practising important skills with your child. We have given you some 

ideas below…  
 

Read one story a day.  Sing Nursery Rhymes.  Draw pictures, write pretend 
shopping lists and copy their name  Go for walks, talk about things you can see 

numbers on front doors, colours of cars and the weather.  Complete jigsaws, play 
games and solve puzzles. Practice putting on coats and zipping them up. 

 
Have fun!  

 



Acorn Farm will be visiting school after half term – Tuesday 
6th June.  

 

On this day we will change the afternoon session to the 
morning to ensure all children have the opportunity to see the animals and enjoy this 
wonderful experience.  

We are really looking forward to meeting and petting the animals and their young.  

Please inform staff or return the slip (on the letter) if you give permission for your 
child to pet and hold the animals. Also including if they have any allergies. Don’t 
forget to pay your £3!  

Thank you  

The Nursery Team 


